
 

 
Our Ref:  AST/SW 
 
Thursday 29th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
University of Birmingham Trip  

I am delighted to inform you that your child has the opportunity to participate in a Modern Foreign 
Languages Day / English Day at University of Birmingham (UoB). This is an excellent opportunity 
designed to raise pupil aspirations and help the students get a better understanding of what options 
are available in higher education. The day will include an introductory talk on university life, subject-
based activities, a campus tour and Q&A with university student ambassadors. Students will be under 
supervision of Oldbury Academy staff. 

The trip will take place on Wednesday 12th July 2023 and your child will be picked up from Oldbury 
Academy at 9.00am and will return to school by 3.00pm.   

There are 45 spaces available on the trip. In the event that more than 45 pupils apply, selection will be 
made initially by the relevant faculties, and then on a ‘first come first served’ basis. 

All costs of the trip will be covered by Oldbury Academy.  The University of Birmingham will be 
providing lunch to all students on the day.  Students do not have to wear uniform. 
 
This promises to be an exciting event and we hope to be able to accommodate your child on the trip. 
If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to get in touch with 
sara.walker@oldburyacademy.org.uk  or amanda.thomson@oldburyacademy.org.uk 

  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 Ms A Thomson and Miss S Walker 
 
 

 
Please click on the link below to give your consent for this event: 
 
https://forms.gle/hrY3FptW11w2zkuh8 
 
Please ensure the above consent form is submitted by Monday 3rd July 2023.   
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